SKYE DAMRONGWATTANASUK

Marketing-Business Administration Program International Student from Thailand



STUDENT TESTIMONIAL

I am incredibly grateful to the International Student Advisors (ISAs) for their invaluable support throughout my college years at Durham College as an international student from Thailand. From the very beginning, the ISAs have been there for me, offering unwavering assistance and guidance. One particular memory that stands out was the time I arrived in Canada for the first time during COVID. The ISAs played a crucial role in helping me acclimate to a new country and provided essential support during quarantine.

Being an international student often entails managing a multitude of documents, which can be

overwhelming. However, with the ISAs consistent support, I was able to navigate through

numerous challenging situations and ensure my documents were in order. The ISAs' dedication and expertise has been instrumental in making my journey smoother.

I wholeheartedly recommend that fellow students never hesitate to reach out to an ISA for

assistance with any challenges they may encounter. Remember, you are not alone— ISAs are

always there to lend a helping hand. Thank you, ISAs, for your invaluable support and for making my college experience truly memorable.